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CONSTRUCTION UPDATE – 28 MAY 2018 
 

This notification is regarding the Vice Chancellors Oval. As you are aware we have had half of 
the oval closed off for upgrades which are now complete. We are now ready to flip sides to 
complete the overall oval works. 
 
What to expect: 
Temporary fencing has been placed around the second half of the oval in preparation. Please 
refer to the map below. We are closing off the second half (coloured in blue). The path will 
remain open with full access maintained. The BBQ’s have been also been relocated. 
 
The entire area will have traffic control in place and at no point will access to the oval be 
completely closed off.   
 
Work duration: 
The swap over will take place tomorrow, Tuesday 29th May, over the course of several hours. 
Progress could potentially be delayed due to unforeseen circumstances, such as inclement 
weather.  
 

If you have any questions or concerns, or if you require more information, please contact me 
at atp.communications@mirvac.com or call 1800 870 549. 
 
Kind regards, Kim 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kim Elliott      
ATP Communications and Engagement Manager 
Office and Industrial  
 
T   +61 2 9080 8125     
2 Locomotive St, Eveleigh NSW 2015  
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